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Subject: CASE# 20-1605-EL-BGN
 
Mr Butler,
I'm writing to express my VERY STRONG  objection to the Birch solar 1, case 20-1605-EL-BGN in Allen
County Ohio. This project does not serve the best interests of the residents of Allen County Ohio. This
only serves the Birch solar company to use our land for their electrical generation and does not work for
our residents or our land nor provide any decrease in our prices for electricity. 
 
This serves to destroy our fields, wildlife, and visual beauty of the associated fields in this case in Allen
County. 
The long term environmental concerns of pollution from the solar panels is very disturbing.
 
 The birch project supposedly will provide funding to the local schools, BUT, they made this claim without
any supporting information.
 
The fact that Birch conducted themselves from the beginning in a “clandestine” manner speaks of their
underhanded manner. 
 
PUCO is to supposed to support the citizens of Ohio and we strongly request that the OPSB Board of
Ohio reject this program as it will do nothing positive for Allen County Ohio.
 
Thank you for your time and attention to this disturbing situation.
 
Kim Daniel
3509 Redbud Lane
Lima, Ohio
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